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Our outing August 19 – 21 was held at Chattahoochee Bend State Park, Coweta 
County, GA. 
 
We had nine coaches present with the following present Huelsbeck, Rankin, 
Seifert, Stainback, Pollock & Yontz, Nicholson, Tarnuzzer, Tomsett, Vaughn 
 
Our visitors were Nick and Barbara Nicholson, and Ray Yontz.  Kris Pollock and 
Ray Yontz are to be married September 3rd. 
 
Friday evening we met at the Huelsbeck’s coach for a bag supper and visiting 
time. 
 
Saturday morning some of us walked part of the five mile trail along the river. 
 
Saturday afternoon some went to the Old Mill Museum which included things from 
Lewis Grizzard collection which was in the process of being transferred to the Old 
Mill.  Across the street was the Erskine Caldwell Museum.  Some of us drove 
around the area and never found the museum’s until it was closing time.  
However, we drove and viewed many of the houses built in the 1800’s and all met 
at Sprayberry’s Restaurant on Jackson Street in Newnan for the evening meal and 
then had our meeting. 
 
It was a HOT weekend, but we all enjoyed the visits.  The Nicholson’s plan to join 
our Chapter when the dues notices go out next month. 
 
 
 


